
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 August 2007 

8. SANDY BAY BEACH RENOURISHMENT PROPOSAL 
 
 The Board considered a report from Rodney Chambers, Coastal Area Head Ranger regarding the 

feasibility of, and the requirements for, the sand renourishment of Sandy Bay beach at Governors Bay.   
 
 The Board decided: 
 
 (a) That staff work with the local community to source funds for this project. 
 
 (b) To support an application for a coastal permit to undertake the beach renourishment works at 

Sandy Bay. 
 
 (c) To ask staff to investigate the matter of permit fees already incurred by the Governors Bay 

Residents’ Association with a view to possible reimbursement. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


